
 

 

 

 

 

To: TO ALL POTENTIAL REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS RESPONDENTS 

Date: April 24, 2017 

 

 

Mobile Food Facilities Request for Proposals  
 

 

AMENDMENT # 4 

 

 

Dolores Park and South Park are both removed from Exhibit B. Also, the paragraph in 

Exhibit B is changed by adding the following sentence.  

 

Parks on this list may or may not be available for MFFs.  Please contact Brian DeWitt via 

email at brian.dewitt@sfgov.org to verify the park you are considering is available prior to 

developing a proposal.  Park availability is solely determined by the department and may 

change from time to time.  

 

 

Please continue to refer to our website for updated material including: questions & answers, schedule, 

and RFP Amendments.   

 

RFP URL:  http://sfrecpark.org/about/partnership-opportunities/ 

 

 

NOTE:  Please email Brian DeWitt at brian.dewitt@sfgov.org with any questions. 
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